Gladwin County Democratic Party Chairs May Report

The Gladwin County Democratic Party sent five members to the Rural Caucus Spring Summit in April.  We are currently completing an update to our Bylaws and should have that completed by June of 2023.  Our big party yard sale is scheduled for the 26-28 of May.  One individual community member is moving to California very soon and has donated the entire contents of his home in Gladwin to our sale.  We will have woodworking tools for sale as well.  Brendon Baranek of the Bay City branch of the IBEW was our guest speaker in April at our membership meeting and we pledge to work together on legislation related to the workforce and be in coordination with each other during the 2024 election.  We will have at least three members attending the 2nd CD Ice Cream Social on May 13. 
 
Thanks, 
Michael Fields
GCDP/Chair 
